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Comments: I ma asking that you please expedite the Withdrawal proposal for the mining in the Black Hills to the

Secretary of the Department of Interior.  This is a sacred site to the Indigenous people of the area and they

deserve to have this area pristine after it was stolen from them.  Mining pollutes and ruins the  ecosystem around

the area for the wildlife and the people.  As an outdoor educator to young children during this climate crisis, I urge

you to expedite this withdrawal cease all mining in this area for the people, animals, and the Earth before it is too

late.

 


